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May 12, 2016  

PALS Offering Free Lunch for Kids and Teens This Summer 

 
The Beaufort County Parks and Leisure Services (PALS) Department will provide free lunch to kids and teens this 
summer, as part of the U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) Summer Food Service Program (SFSP).  Healthy meals 
will be provided to all children 18 years old or younger.  There are no income or enrollment requirements.  Each year, the 
USDA Food and Nutrition Service partners with local organizations like Beaufort County PALS to provide free meals to 
children when school is out for the summer.  The USDA plans to serve more than 200 million free meals at approved 
SFSP sites this summer. The USDA is an equal opportunity employer and provider.  For more information about the 
program and meal sites in Beaufort County visit www.bcpals.com or call 843-255-6680 and see the flyer below. 
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School’s Out !

SUMMER MEALS for KIDS & TEENS 
Being Served in Our Community

OPEN to All Children,18 and younger 
NO Enrollment, NO Cost!

Summer
Fun !

United States Department of Agriculture

forPOWERUP

To find a nearby site in Beaufort County 
Visit: www.bcpals.com

Call: 843-255-6680
Lunches served Monday through Friday 

May 31 - August 12, 2016
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